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Question: Is there a specification in the contract that Serco officers have to have working with 

children qualifications?   

 

Answer:  There is a contract specification for Serco to ensure that staff who work with minors: 

(i) comply with relevant State Child Protection Legislation;  

(ii) are subject to all necessary checks in accordance with the relevant State Child 
Protection Legislation; and  

(iii) hold relevant Certificate III qualifications in child welfare. 

 

 

 


